
 

 

 

 

 

June 28th 2023 

Dear Carlos Abanto, 

World Stroke Campaign Award Winner 

I am delighted to advise you that the Instituto Nacional de Ciencias Neurológicas, 
Peru has been selected as the winner of the Best World Stroke Campaign Award in 
a Low- and Middle-Income Country. 

World Stroke Awards are given to organizations that have demonstrated high levels 
of commitment and creativity in support of the objectives and messages of the 
World Stroke Day campaign.  

WSO Campaign and Executive Committee members were impressed by the ambition 
of your week-long campaign and with the diversity of activities delivered, from 
sports to media engagement. While addressing stroke across the continuum from 
prevention to symptom recognition, your institution worked creatively to address 
the needs of your community and to share message that Minutes Save Lives. The 
partnership with Rotary International was an interesting way to build alliances 
beyond the clinical and stroke community and is something that we think other WSO 
members around the world could learn from. 

As a World Stroke Campaign Award winner, the campaign leader in your institution 
is entitled to: 

one year’s free individual membership of the World Stroke Organization 
one free registration for the World Stroke Congress to be allocated to 
someone closely engaged in the campaign coordination in Peru. 
 

Membership and Congress registration can be facilitated by our membership 
manager Gergana Ralenkova, please contact admin@world-stroke.org to make 
necessary arrangements. 

Please extend our congratulations and thanks to all involved in your World Stroke 
Day campaign. We look forward to our continued collaboration to raise awareness of 
stroke in Peru and around the world. 

Best wishes 

 

Prof Sheila Martins, President World Stroke Organization 
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